
Notice of Pre-training course schedule 
 

The schedule of the Pre-training course (Jan.) has 
been updated. If you would like to attend, please 
apply from "Pre-use training application". 
This course is the last pre-training course fiscal year. 
The next time is scheduled for April of the next fiscal 
year.  
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